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Valuable stories and Good Vibes at the AAU Ramadan virtual
gathering

For the second time, Al Ain University (AAU) held a virtual gathering with the AAU family from Al
Ain and Abu Dhabi campuses on the occasion of Ramadan to enhance communication during
the blessed month, withstanding the commitment to the social distance laws applied in the UAE
to limit the spread of Covid-19.

The meeting was attended by Dr. Noor ElI Deen Atatreh, AAU Chancellor, Prof. Ghaleb El
Refae, AAU President, Vice Presidents, academic and administrative staff.

Dr. Atatreh wishes the AAU family, the Arab and Islamic nations, and the UAE on the occasion
of the blessed month of Ramadan, Asking God to that Corona pandemic will end, and provide
health and wellness to everyone

Prof. El Refae said, "On this occasion, we extend our gratitude and appreciation to the UAE,
and its wise leadership. Also, a special greeting to the beloved Al-Ain University family, wishing



everyone progress and success”.

Also, some from the AAU family participated with their personal experiences, with various
stories of their lives, poems and jokes. The meeting also included entertaining quizzes. The
gathering had positive interactions from the participants, who expressed their happiness in
organizing the annual Ramadan gathering remotely.
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